Principal
Mrs. W. Cornford B.Ed. (Hons)

St Paul's (Slade Green)
Church of England Primary School
Slade Green Road
Erith
Kent
DA8 2HX



"Always our best for God, each other and ourselves"

Vice Principal
Mrs. W. Humphrey BA (Hons) Primary

admin@st-pauls.bexley.sch.uk

www.st-pauls.bexley.sch.uk

Phone: 01322 334689

ProjectfiveK Summer Vouchers July 2023

Dear Charles,

I would like to thank you once again for the support you have given to some of families over the summer this year in the form of your very generous Aldi gift cards.

In total the gift cards helped seven of our most needy families, and a total of ten children.

The families were very appreciative of the gift cards which were used to help with the weekly shopping. This is always an issue over the extended summer holiday as families find they have hungry mouths to feed seven days a week!

Your kind donations supported:

Child A & Child B who were living with the threat of, and were, subsequently evicted over the summer holiday. Child C who has additional needs, who was also moved due to harassment. Also being supported by a Child in Need plan (social care).

Child D & Child E from an extended family of six, currently supported by Family Well Being (social care).

Child F & Child G who witnessed domestic abuse and suddenly became a single parent family.

Child H who has additional needs, where mum was unable to cope alone and dad had to give up his job to help care for the child.

Child I who has relocated from abroad. This child also has significant additional needs and the family have no recourse to public funds.

Child J who is currently being supported by a Child Protection Plan (social care).

All of these families were struggling with significant life issues; special educational needs, homelessness, financial hardship, domestic abuse and mental health difficulties.

Your kind donations have helped make life a little bit brighter for all of these children and their parents. On behalf of them and school we cannot thank you enough! You have made a real difference!

Yours sincerely

Mrs Tina Bishop

Family Liaison & Safeguarding Officer









